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B.L.E.S.S (Bagong Landas sa Espiritu Santo)

Bagong Landas sa Espiritu Santo, also popularly
known as the Christian Life Program or Choices (in
Pathways) -- is a series of 7 to 8 talks to know more
about God and eventually make a choice to commit to a
personal relationship with Him and to follow Him.  
Saying “YES” to God is a deliberate decision you won’t
ever regret in your entire life!  Do you agree?

HEADS UP!!!  EVANGELIZATION MISSION
Every year, each TNP area
usually plans for a BLESS to
share God’s LOVE and bring
people closer to Christ!  This
year, 2024, our evangelization
efforts so far have been very
fruitful, and it’s been amazing to
see new brothers and sisters join
the TNP family.  The BLESS
program in some TNP areas is
still ongoing, but so far, we have
approximately 316 new members
and counting....... Praise God!

TNP Wide Men’s Meeting 
A TNP-wide Men’s Prayer Meeting was held in
Kasunduan Hall at the Ligaya Center last August 11,
2024.  The brothers were blessed to have as their
speaker Raoul Roncal, a lifelong brother in The
Servants of the Word.  

Raoul spoke on HOW FAITHFUL OUR GOD IS and
how to TRUST HIM fully.  It was inspiring to see our
TNP men encouraging one another in HOPE and
PERSEVERING through all trials and temptations... in
some cases, even choosing to miss a day of work to be
present for this important time of brotherhood.

If they are to describe their experience in this meeting?   
It is BLESSED!  More power, brothers!  More of this!
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TNP PENTECOST BLESS

TNP SAN ROQUE BLESS

TNP COGEO BLESS



Sept 29-   Quarterly Leaders meeting
Oct 27 - TNP Anniversary
Nov 17 -   TEAP Graduates Honoring
Dec 8    -   TNP Leaders Year-End
                    Thanksgiving

First BLESS in TNP Cavite - OLL
Our brethren in TNP Cavite - Our Lady of Lourdes
(OLL) held their long- awaited first BLESS in August.  
Ligaya District Coordinator, Dr. Lito Saquilayan,
together with his wife, Bless, gave their full support in
this momentous event.  Thanks also to John and
Melba Cabison, and the entire team of those from the
District who served to make it possible. 

Way to go, OLL!  Congrats!

TYPHOON CARINA affected some TNP Areas
Last September 2, while most of us were staying in the
comforts of our home -- praying, eating, maybe some were
still sleeping, watching the news, listening to music, etc. --
a vigorous storm hit Metro Manila and many of our TNP
families in the different areas were affected and their
homes flooded.  The terribly unsanitary water entered their
houses, causing furniture, clothes and other possessions
to be immersed and in many cases destroyed.

But thank God, all were safe and alive.

The Ligaya ng Panginoon Community, with a kind heart,
gave financial assistance to help TNP brethren cover some
of the damages done by Typhoon Carina.  Also, clothes
and other items were donated for them.
 

God’s love never fails!
He really loves His people, unconditionally!
Thank God for Ligaya ng Panginoon!

TNP Della Strada - CGS
----Jhoy Pastrana

We thank the Lord for allowing our TNP Della Strada brothers
and sisters (adult and youth) to attend the CGS-Christian
Growth Series 2024 (June to July) with approximately 100
youth and 70 adult participants.   Praise God!  
By God’s grace, may they be able to live out what they  heard
and learned.   

Thank you, Eyrl & Jhoy Pastrana and team for this great
undertaking and service!

MORE HAPPENINGS IN TNP AREAS

Upcoming Events, 2024:


